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Governors’ Virtual Attendance Policy 
Attendance 
Given the technological developments post Covid-19 epidemic, Governors, when necessary, 
may attend and participate fully in meetings of the Board of Governors and Governors’ 
Committees using Microsoft Teams™ as set up by the College Information Technology 
department. 

Meeting Principles 
All ‘virtual meetings’ should observe the same principles as meetings in person. The Agenda 
and requisite notice, record of Attendees and Absences, Quorum, Minutes – all should 
apply and be recorded as usual by the Clerk to Governors. The Committee Chair may call 
an Extraordinary Meeting, if necessary, as set out in the Instrument and Articles of 
Government. 

Voting Decisions 
Virtual attendees have the same right to vote on any proposal as would be the case if 
physically present. Given the development of Information Technology provision virtual 
attendees should normally be visible. 

In Exceptional Circumstances 
To deal with pressing, urgent business the Chair of Governors shall have the authority to 
determine an action on behalf of the Board of Governors, reporting the decision and 
outcome at the next meeting, or by calling Extraordinary Meeting of the Board of 
Governors [Framework of Governance 2016]. 
The possibility of a virtual meeting should normally allow the Chair to consult with other 
Governors. 
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